
 
 

 

 

  

               

 

 

GOLDWIND AUSTRALIA PTY LTD 
Level 4, 485 La Trobe Street 

Melbourne, VIC 3000 
www.goldwindaustralia.com 

20 January 2023 

 

Ms Anna Collyer 

Chair 

Australian Energy Market Commissioin 

 

Lodged electronically. 

 

Subject:  ERC0272 - Efficient reactive current access standards for inverter-based resources draft 

determination 

 

Dear Ms Collyer, 

 

Goldwind would first like to express its gratitude to the AEMC for considering the proposed rule reform around 

the reactive current access standards for inverter based resources.  

 

The proposed changes are expected to streamline future Goldwind and other renewable projects which will 

ultimately lead to a smoother energy transition. We have duly considered the proposed draft determination 

published by the AEMC on the 15th December 2022 and through this letter express support for the proposed 

amendments with no further changes proposed. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Sam Fyfield 

General Manager – Grid & SCADA 

Goldwind Australia Pty Ltd 

M: +61 427 306 938 

E: Sam.Fyfield@goldwindaustralia.com 


